
1

Subject: Transitional designation on Miller

From: mark lee  
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 11:31 AM 
To: Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Transitional designation on Miller 

Hi - I met you yesterday while you were out getting votes for propositions A and B. I was working. 

My address is 2590 Miller rd. I was hoping that my parcel might be included in the transitional zone 
along Maple in the comprehensive land use plan.  

There are currently two large apartment buildings next to me two under construction and one more 
planned. It seems to me that for the future my parcel should be classified as transitional instead of 
residential. Due to the changes coming to Maple , proximity to the highway, and the unknown nature of 
the adjacent township island.  
On the north side of Miller between Maple   and M-14 there are five houses bookended by and apartment 
complex on the east and a preschool on the west. What will happen with the township island is an 
unknown since the city nor the comprehensive plan will address the issue. Keeping this small isolated 
strip residential seems a poor fit when we think about future possibilities.  

Please consider including this area in the transitional designation or at least my parcel. 

Thanks for your time and attention to this issue. 

Sincerely- Mark Lee 

PS- enclosed are some pictures from my back yard of the adjacent parcel that suggest my parcel and 
the neighborhood maybe shouldn’t be classified as residential. 




